In English this week we have been writing sentences about emotions and feelings, and using the stories of
The Dolphin King and The Fisherman and the Golden Fish to carry out comprehension activities. Next
week we will continue with this topic, and will be carrying out activities related to the story of The Red
Light.

In Maths we have been learning about place value, and comparing numbers. Next week we will be adding
and subtracting 2-digit numbers.

Well Done to all of the children for your hard work. Just a couple of points to consider for next week.
Please can you ensure the children are working in a quiet environment. Although we are muting the
microphones for the lesson, it is still difficult to hear some of the children as there are some parents
talking in the background.

Also, please can you ensure your child is on the zoom call to read at the correct time as some chidren are
coming on early and are having to wait. We are trying to find a clearer way to inform you of the day your
child will be reading, this will be implemented from Monday. Many apologies for the late invitation on
wednesday, this was an error on our part.



